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Friday,	19	May	2017		
6:23:33	PM	
	
Dear	IPART	
I	support	a	feed-in	tariff	that	is	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.		
Anything	else	is	inequitable	and	will	be	seen	as	a	blatant	subsidy	for	existing	
electricity	suppliers.			
I	support	that	the	feed-in	tariff	for	solar	to	be	regulated	as	a	minimum	and	not	a	
just	to	be	a	benchmark	range.	
Additionally,	I	support	that	the	feed-in	tariff	for	solar	to	reflect	the	value	of	solar	
toward	enhancing	the	environmental,	health	and	network	sustainability	benefits	
which	are	not	costed	at	pricing.	
regards	
Russell	Davie	
	
Russell	Davie		
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